
Native oyster walk 

Saturday 30 September  

13:00 - 15:00   

Burton Ferry 

Meet: Outside the public toilets 

what3words ///plankton.confronts.sends 

Local community members are 

welcomed to join a walk to explore the 

seashore at Burton Ferry with Sue Burton and staff from The 

Darwin Centre. Join in to find out more about native oysters and 

species on the shore.  

It will also be an introduction to the ‘Natur am Byth!’ species 

restoration programme and an opportunity to learn about how 

you can get involved in native oyster restoration and help this 

historically celebrated species.  

All welcome. U14s to be accompanied by an adult. Wetsuit 

boots or wellies recommended. Discover something new! 

Refreshments included and available afterwards. 

 

 

Free! Just turn up 

 

For more information, contact sue.burton@mhpa.co.uk 07881 334047 

mailto:sue.burton@mhpa.co.uk

